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RCEM Supports the use of Professional Leave for College Activities by 
Representatives of the Emergency Medicine Trainees’ Association (EMTA) 
 
 
The Royal College of Emergency Medicine recognises that trainee 
contribution and representation to the Committees and activities of the 
College is an integral component of effectively serving our Members and 
Fellows and the wider community of Emergency Medicine whilst benefiting 
trainees' management and broader curriculum experience.  
 
We would ask that Departments and Trusts recognise the value of this 
contribution that the EMTA Representatives provide, as well as the benefits to 
their training and management experience, and facilitate the use of 
Professional Leave for such activities.  
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